
Lifeline Oro Valley Animal Rescue (LOVAR)
We are registered 501 c 3 rescue for homeless dogs and cats!

All are spayed/neutered, up-to-date on vaccines, and microchipped. 
Please contact admin@saferlifeline.org or text at 520-979-2282 to arrange a meeting 

with any of our adoptable dogs and cats at your convenience!  
You can also complete an adoption application at Lovar.org
Support our work – Donate or sponsor a dog at lovar.org/donate

Like us on Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/LifelineOVAnimalRescue/?fref=ts

BLANCO - is a 14 week old 
“Boggle” (Boxer/Beagle 
mix). One of 7 puppies. 
Visit our Facebook page to 
see her brothers and sisters 
or check back here at the 
Dispatch in the coming 
weeks.

Adopt A Pet

ZIPPER – is a 16 week old very 
sweet Lab mix. Already knows 
sit and is housebroken. Visit 
our Facebook page to learn 
more about Zipper.

JACK - is a 3 yr old Lab mix. 
He is smart, friendly, agile and 
adventurous. He is a working dog 
breed and loves to please. He is 
good with other dogs and look-
ing for a family where he will be 
a “by your side” dog and included 
in your day to day activities. 

DAISY - is a 14 week old 
“Boggle” (Boxer/Beagle 
mix). One of 7 puppies. Visit 
our Facebook page to see 
her brothers and sisters 
or check back here at the 
Dispatch in the coming 
weeks.

Buddy - 4 yr old male brindle 
Labrador/Dutch Shepherd 
mix. Enjoys the outdoors, 
walking, hiking and is a great 
companion. He also likes to laze 
on summer days and hog the 
couch with you to watch TV! 
A true blue best friend.

POPPY - 1 yr old female 
Boxer/Beagle mix. 
Affectionate, dog friendly, 
loves people. Great 
playmate. Enjoys walks, 
hikes, chasing a ball or lizard 
and cuddle time with her 
favorite people.

NAHI - 18 mth old Carolina 
Dog. Very loyal and bonds 
strongly with one or two 
primary people. Will require 
someone familiar with the 
breed and needs another 
canine companion because he 
loves his dog friends.

TIPPY - is a 14 week old 
“Boggle” (Boxer/Beagle 
mix). One of 7 puppies. 
Visit our Facebook page to 
see her brothers and sisters 
or check back here at the 
Dispatch in the coming 
weeks.


